

## **Cemetery Committee**

## Minutes of Meeting held on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> September At 6.45 at Heath Village Barn

- 1. Present: Cllrs Bevan, Thyer (Chairman). Clerk and Webmaster in attendance
- 2. Apologies: Cllrs Fitzpatrick, O'Brien, Smith
- 3. Declaration of Interests: None
- 4. Review of Income and expenditure: Income to date £2240 expenditure £2369, this includes for hedge cutting. Covid has meant that the Community Payback scheme are not yet back up to speed and the visits are becoming less regular, Reynolds Landscaping, therefore, are cutting the grass to keep on top of things. The frequency of cutting will obviously be less as Autumn progresses.
- 5. Current/Future projects: Clerk carried out the Monument Safety Test on 6<sup>th</sup> August and laid down one stone. Hopefully the grant holders can be located to carry out the necessary repair.
- 6. Meeting closed at 6.50pm

For a copy of this document in large print, please visit our website and click on the globally accepted icon at the bottom of every page. Alternatively, please contact the Parish Clerk on 07778 356 097 or by email - <a href="mailto:parish-clerk@heathandreach.org.uk">parish-clerk@heathandreach.org.uk</a>